February 18, 2025

Lexi.Revis@email.com

23 Franklin St., Lincoln, Rhode Island, 02865
401-527-7642

Subject: Strong Support for Bill H-5351
To Whom It May Concern,

My name is Lexi Revis, and I am a registered nurse licensed in both Rhode Island and
Massachusetts. I have lived in Rhode Island my entire life, and completed my education in
Massachusetts. I am currently working toward my Master’s degree to become a Family Nurse
Practitioner. Over the past several years, I've had the privilege of working in two Med Spas here
in Rhode Island, and T am now employed at Skin Society in Cranston, RI.

Throughout my career, I've devoted myself to building a deep understanding of facial anatomy,
aesthetic products, and advanced treatment techniques. My role as an aesthetic nurse injector has
truly transformed my life, and I find immense fulfillment in helping my clients achieve their
aesthetic goals. The ability to build lasting relationships with patients and see the tangible
difference I make in their lives is something I'm deeply passionate about.

As a nurse, my commitment to patient safety, education, and compassionate care has always
been my foremost priority. We are the most trusted profession for a reason. Nurses dedicate
themselves to continuous leaming, ensuring that our skills and knowledge are consistently in line
with evidence-based practices and up-to-date protocols. Despite the challenges, | am currently
pausing my practice to pursue further education in this specialty, knowing how important it is to
keep advancing and staying current.

1'am writing today to strongly support Bill H-5351. If this bill is denied, it will not only impact
my career but will also have a devastating ripple effect on many others. Nurses like myself, who
have dedicated years to perfecting their craft, will lose the opportunity to continue doing the
work we love. The patients who have come to trust and depend on us will be left without their
trusted providers, and businesses that support local families will be forced to close their doors.

Bill H-5351 represents more than just the continuation of our profession; it is our lifeline. If this
bill does not pass, I will be faced with the loss of everything I’ve worked so hard for, including
the career that has brought me immeasurable joy and purpose.

I ask for your support of Bill H-5351. Stand with your nurses, as we have always stood with you.

Sincerely,

Lexi Revis BSN, RN



